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22nd April 2021 
 
 

Dear All 
 

Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Teaching School Hub Update 
 
Welcome to our first Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Teaching School Hub update.  Behind 
the scenes there is a lot of activity.  Our main foci at the moment are Early Career Framework, 
National Professional Qualification and how the Appropriate Body will support our schools. 
 
The Hub is for all schools in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough covering primary, secondary, 
special and AP.  We are working with partners and the LA to deliver teacher development 
from EYFS to KS5.  There will be opportunities to be involved. 
  
Early Career Framework and Appropriate Body services: 
The Hub has chosen to work with Lead Provider EDT (Education Development Trust) to deliver 
the Early Career Framework entitlement. We are excited to be working with EDT who will 
deliver a programme in partnership with the Hub and our schools with rich discussion building 
on lessons learnt from the pilot and the development of new materials. We chose EDT 
because they will engage with school practitioners. 
  
NQTs will now have a 2-year induction and will be called ECTs (Early Career Teachers). 
Assessment under the ECF will be different but the Local Authority in Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough will continue to provide the Appropriate Body (AB) service as at present. We 
will work in partnership with the Local Authority to ensure school arrangements remain as 
thy have in previous years for AB. 
  
Head Teachers will receive a ministerial letter this week outlining choices in relation to the 
ECF. We will send out a supporting letter explaining how schools make their choice of ECF 
option on the DfE portal. If this changes we will let you know. 
  
The attached PowerPoint provides more details on the EDT’s ECF programme. 
  
NPQs: 
We are currently in discussions about which Lead Providers to partner with for the delivery 
of NPQs.   When we have more information, we will be in touch.   
 
We are pleased to inform you that there will be scholarships and bursaries to fund places on 
some of the NPQs. 



        

 
Company No 08304433    Page 2 of 2 

 

  
Recruitment: 
The Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Hub is recruiting for a Hub Lead and Hub 
Administrator. Copies of the adverts are attached and full details can be found here:  
 

https://www.cpetrust.co.uk/vacancies/ 
  
CPD: 
CPD opportunities will be sent out to you during the Summer Term.   
  
Date for your diary – TS Hub briefing on the 6th May at 11am: 
In conjunction with the Local Authority there will be an introduction to the Teaching School 
Hub on the 6th May at 11am.  Please look out for further details in Jonathan Lewis’ newsletter. 
  
 
  
 
 
Lesley Birch 
Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Teaching School Hub 
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